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FROM THE ‘HON. SEC.’

As stated in the first of these newsletters in
the Autumn of ‘89, I envisaged that they
would perhaps occur two to three times a
year. It looks as though this will almost
certainly be three times as the need for the
second letter has arisen rather earlier than
expected. This is due to the fact that there
seems to be so much to report and inform
members about concerning events within
this very ‘active’ Society.

SUMMARY OF RECENT EVENTS

Gondoliers Concert

The Concert performance on 25th
November, 1989, organised by Wroxham
Round Table raised in the region of £200.
This money is to be used to buy a personal
alarm for a local Wroxham resident.

NODA Award

The committee decided on your behalf to
recognise the valuable contribution Hilda
Dickerson has made to the Society by
awarding her a NODA 25 year silver medal
and additional five year silver bar to
represent her thirty years involvement with
E.N.A.O.S.

The medal was presented to Hilda, much
to her surprise, during the evening of
the‘Beanfeast’ in December.

Hilda was one of the founder members of
the Society and during the thirty years has
held many réles including Chairman,
Secretary, Wardrobe Mistress, Committee
Member and has of course been much
involved as a Principal and Chorus
member.

Carol Singing

About a dozen members met at the Church
Hall on 14th December to go carol singing
around Wroxham. A number of venues were
visited, with the evening concluding at the
home of Mr. Hagenbach. The evening raised
£62 which was in aid of Wroxham Com-
munity Care Service.

Between 20 and 30 members gathered to
sing carols on the afternoon of Sunday 17th
December at Wroxham Barns. A total of
£86.00 was raised and a teddy-bear donated
to be auctioned, in aid of the Cambridge
Children’'s  Hospice. The afternoon
concluded with an invitation to tea at the
home of Barrie and Laurie Marshall.

THE MIKADO

17th-21st April, 1990

Principals: —

MiKado woueeereeeeeereeeeceeeeeee Ken Davis
Nanki-Poo....coueeveeviieerinnee, Brian Tuffrey
KO-KOuuiieeeeieeeeeeeeeee David Ivins
Pooh-Bah.....ccccveeieiiece Peter Winter
Pish-Tush .c.ccooevevereiieee David Arnold
Yum-Yum ..o, Alison McCully
Katisha....ccoeeeeveeereeeeeeeceeceee Pam Warren
Pitti-Sing ..ccvevevcveienenene Samantha Callaghan
Peep-Bo .coceeeureiriiriee Chrissie Robertson

BOOKING

A reminder that the Booking Office for
members and VPs will open on Monday
February 13th and for the general public on
Monday 20th February. Telephone bookings
can be made on Norwich (Sheila
Tuffield) and Norwich (Hilda
Dickerson). Written requests for tickets
should be addressed to Sheila Tuffield at
enclosing
cheque and stamped, addressed envelope.
Ticket prices are £3.75 and £3.25, Children
£3.00. 0.A.P.’s £3.00 (Tuesday Only).

FRONT OF HOUSE

If you are willing and able to offer assistance
with Front of House duties on any of the
nights of the Show, would you please
inform David Thompson, our Chairman and
Front of House Manager. Telephone
Norwich

LONDON TRIP — MISS SAIGON

We have secured fifty seats for the hit
London musical ‘Miss Saigon’ for the
Saturday matinee performance on 30th
June. The all-in price for theatre ticket and
coach travel is £27. Tickets will be allocated
on a first-come, first-served basis and can be
obtained by sending a cheque made payable
to E.N.A.O.S. for the full amount by 27th
February to Jane Mack,

For any further
information telephone Jane on Norwich

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Gina and David McInnes
on the birth of their second daughter,
Samantha on Friday 15th December — only
three days after Gina had last been to a
rehearsal!

CALENDAR

@ February 13th
Box Office open for members and VPs
@® February 20th
Box Office open to Public
@ March 10th
Concert ‘Mikado’ Taverham Hall
@® March 24th
Concert ‘Mikado’ St. Felix School,
Southwold
@ April 17th-21st
The Mikado
® June 22nd
Concert ‘Gondoliers’ Broadland High
School to raise money for new Stage
Curtains
@ June 30th
London Trip — Miss Saigon
@ July Ist
Concert ‘Gondoliers’ Maddermarket in
aid of Dr. Barnados
@ July 7th
Bar-B-Q at Witton Hall
@® July 29th
G & S For All — Cromer Pier
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